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ACC Joins Community in Support of Victims of Recent Robbery 
 

July 14, 2022, Anthem, AZ – Anthem Community Council extends thoughts and well-wishes to 

the victims and their families after the atrocious robbery that occurred this week. 

 

Anthem Community Council (ACC) condemns any type of criminal activity in our community.  

We are disgusted and shocked by the level of harm on innocent people and the damage done to 

the business. 

 

Like Anthem residents, we are proud of our community. We look out for each other, take care of 

each other, and strive to make this the best family-friendly neighborhood.  

 

ACC praises the Maricopa County Sheriff’s Office (MCSO) and Daisy Mountain Fire & Medical 

for their swift response to this incident. We have full confidence in MCSO and other law 

enforcement agencies to find and apprehend the people responsible for this act of violence. We 

will assist law enforcement as much as possible to bring justice to the victims and serenity back 

to the Anthem Community. 

 

 

# # #  
Anthem, Arizona is a master planned community located in Maricopa County, Arizona. The Anthem Community 

Council, Inc. serves as a unifying entity for the Anthem community. The mission of the Anthem Community Council, 

Inc. is to establish and maintain a governing structure which will preserve, protect and enhance the plans, policies, 

infrastructure and resources needed to support a sense of community, ensure sound economic development, and 

promote a quality of life for all Anthem residents. 
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